
 

 
 
24th February 2023.  
 
Deputy David Cullinane TD, 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 
E:  david.cullinane@oireachtas.ie 
 
Re:  PQ 7254/23 -   To ask the Minister for Health the revenue generated by car parking 

charges for each St. Vincent’s University Hospital for each year 2013 to 2022, inclusive, in 
tabular form. 

 
Dear Deputy Cullinane,  
  
I refer to the above parliamentary question which has been referred for direct response.  
 
Please see table below outlining details of revenue generated by car parking charges for St. Vincent’s 
University Hospital car park for each year 2013 to 2022. 
 
Please note that associated car park operating and maintenance costs for this time period have also 
been included in the table below. 
 

 
 
I trust this information is helpful to you.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
____________________________ 
Michele Tait 
Interim Chief Executive Officer  


